
 
 
August 28, 2018 
 
Dear Business Owner/Manager; 
 
Tesoro Baseball Boosters is looking for businesses to donate items to our program to be auctioned off or 
raffled at one of our upcoming fundraising events.  Our first event is the 1st Annual Tesoro Baseball Cornhole 
Fundraising Tournament on Sunday, October 14th at Arroyo Vista Park.  Our second event is our Opening Day 
Alumni Game and Silent Auction taking place on February 9th 2019.  These events help to bring in the dollars 
necessary to continue to provide for our players and coaches.  This is an opportunity to promote your business 
to a highly desirable target audience while supporting a worthwhile cause.  At the event and throughout the 
year we encourage the patronage of businesses and organizations that have helped our program. 
 
Did you know that our Titans were the 2018 Seaview League Champs?  Did you know that we have multiple 
collegiate level athletes associated with our program?  Did you know that it is up to Tesoro Baseball Boosters 
to raise the money to completely fund our baseball program?  Tesoro Baseball has annual expenses in excess 
of $80,000 a year!  This includes field maintenance, equipment, coaches’ stipends, uniforms and other fees.  
As a booster’s program, we must brainstorm to meet the needs of our program financially and provide our 
student athletes with the best High School Baseball experience possible.  We have some wish list items for the 
2019 season that would ultimately boost our program, fields and facility.  This marks the beginning of 
fundraising season for Tesoro Baseball.  It is IMPERATIVE to complete the bulk of our fundraising in the fall to 
ensure that we can meet our expenses and most importantly allow the players to benefit from the upgrades.  
We NEED YOUR HELP to accomplish our goals!   
 
Tesoro Baseball Boosters is a non-profit 501 (c) (3) corporation and your donation is tax deductible.  Our 
federal tax id number is 26-4060764.  Tesoro baseball is within the Capistrano Unified School District.  As part 
of a public-school program, we are 100% self-funded.  All proceeds from our raffles and auctions will go 
directly into the Tesoro Baseball Boosters to provide for our baseball program.   
 
If you have any questions or would like for someone to come and pick up your donation, please call Joelle 
Beach at (949) 291-0574 or Kristin Grinstead at (949) 291-8112. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
Tesoro High School Baseball Boosters 
Tesorobaseballboosters1@gmail.com  
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